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September 14, 2017 
094/2017-DO 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3 Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 

Re: Give-up Link on Master Accounts and Use of Brokerage Accounts for 
Equity Markets. 

With reference to item 4 of Circular Letter 047/2017-DP, dated August 18, 2017, B3 
informs you that give-up link on master accounts and the use of brokerage accounts 
for equity markets will be allowed as of September 25, 2017.  
 
Further information can be obtained from Post-Trade Support by telephone on +55 
11 2565-4000, option 3, or by email at ssp@bvmf.com.br.  
 
 
 
 
Cícero Augusto Vieira Neto 
Chief Operating Officer 


